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Former university librarian 
retires this December

	 DR. WILLIAM Aguilar served as 
university librarian from 1989–1993.  He then 
served a stint as vice president of the former 
Information Resources and Technology unit and 
ultimately become vice president of University 
Advancement.  Good bye, Dr. Aguilar and best 
wishes for a well-earned retirement!  �Y

Our hours are changing!
After consultation with the campus community
we have revised our hours of operation in order

to maximize our e�ectiveness while still providing
some relief to our budget.  �e following schedule

goes into e�ect on January 9, 2010:

	      Monday–�ursday	 9 a.m. – 10 p.m.
	      Friday			   9 a.m. – 5 p.m.
	      Saturday			  9 a.m. – 2 p.m.
	      Sunday			   1 p.m. – 5 p.m.


